
 

 

No. 315/18 
 
29th May 2018 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Election of National Representative Positions - 2018 
 
• CWU Young Workers Committee 

 
 
Further to LTB 281/18 dated 11th May 2018, at the close of nominations the following have been received:                                                                                                                    
 
 
CWU YOUNG WORKERS COMMITTEE - POSTAL CONSTITUENCY 
 
EASTERN REGION   
Luke Elgar Essex Amal *ELECTED 
 
MIDLAND REGION   
Catrin Herdman Nottingham District Amal *ELECTED 
 
NORTH EAST REGION   
Louise Bradley South Yorks & District Amal *ELECTED 
 
NORTHERN IRELAND REGION  *Ballot Required 
Gary McCrum Northern Ireland East  
Matt McMaster Northern Ireland Combined  
 
NORTH WEST REGION   
Elli Long Greater Mersey & S.W Lancs *ELECTED 
 
SCOTLAND REGION   
Scott Hartles Scotland No 2 *ELECTED 
 
SOUTH EAST  REGION   
Rebecca Hufton Kent Invicta  *ELECTED 
 
SOUTH WEST REGION   
William Hunt Gloucestershire Amal *ELECTED 
 
WALES REGION   
Robert Hynes South West Wales Amal *ELECTED 
 
LONDON REGION 
No Nominations Received 
 



 

 
CWU YOUNG WORKERS COMMITTEE  - TELECOM & FINANCIAL SERVICES CONSTITUENCY 
 
EASTERN REGION 
No Nominations Received 
 
MIDLAND REGION 
No Nominations Received 
 
NORTH EAST REGION 
No Nominations Received 
 
NORTHERN IRELAND REGION   
Fiona Curtis Northern Ireland Telecom *ELECTED 
 
NORTH WEST REGION  *Ballot Required 
Erin Brett Mersey  
Daniel Lewis Bootle Financial Services, Meridian  
Stephen McCarthy Greater Mersey & SW Lancs  
 
SCOTLAND REGION   
Rebecca Watt Scotland No 1 *ELECTED 
 
SOUTH EAST  REGION  *Ballot Required 
Georgina Ford Portsmouth,West Sussex & IOW  
Connor McCann Meridian  
Liam Reed South East Central  
 
SOUTH WEST REGION   
Adam Gibbins Somerset, Devon & Cornwall *ELECTED 
 
WALES REGION   
Jake Fear South Wales *ELECTED 
 
LONDON REGION   
William Murray Greater London Combined *ELECTED 
 
The ballot timetable is as follows: 
 
Despatch ballot papers:   1 June 2018  
Ballot closes:                         15 June 2018 
 
Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General 
Secretary Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237 or email address sdgs@cwu.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tony Kearns     
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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